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My name is Laura Killion, and I am pleased to introduce myself as 

your student’s fifth-grade teacher for the 2021-2021 school year. I am so 
excited to see how much we will learn together! During the first weeks of 
school, we will spend time getting to know one another and building our 
classroom community.

Since the students did not have a traditional move-up day, I wanted 
to share a bit about myself. This is my sixth year at Pine Run, and I love 
being in an open space school because of the cohesiveness among the 
staff, students, and families. I grew up in Bucks County and was a 
graduate of CB schools. I received my undergraduate degree from 
Elizabethtown College in Elementary and Special Education.  After 
graduation, I moved to Northern Virginia, where I taught third grade. I 
returned home after two years and have been a teacher at Pine Run 
ever since! In addition to my undergraduate degree, I recently received 
my master’s degree from Millersville University in Gifted Education.

Currently, I live in Warrington where I enjoy spending my free time 
reading, traveling, and running. This summer, I spent more time running 
than usual as I am training for a marathon! I also went to Maine to visit 
family.

I look forward to a successful year in Fifth Grade! I wish you a restful 
and exciting end to your summer and will see you in September. In the 
meantime, if you need to contact me for any reason, please email me 
at lkillion@cbsd.org.

Miss Laura Killion
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